
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
FULTON TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS  

IN THE COUNTY OF GRATIOT 
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held on Monday, August 13th, 2018 at 7:00pm at 

the Fulton Township Hall during a Fulton Township Planning Commission special meeting, located at 3425 

W. Cleveland Rd., Perrinton, Michigan, for the purpose of rezoning the following properties: 

 Three separate properties identified by survey parcel number and parcel #1 - 29-05-007-048-55; 
parcel #3 - 29-05-007-048-00; and parcel #4 - 29-05-007-050-00 located west of Ely Highway and north of 
Naldrett St. and south and west of Naldrett St. in the village of Middleton, Michigan.  These parcels are 
currently zoned in the A-1, Agricultural district and are owned by Michigan Agricultural Commodities, who is 
requesting to have them rezoned to C-1, Commercial property.   
 The Public hearing is open to the public.  Comments or concerns may be presented in person, by 
counsel, by personal representative or by letter.  The rezoning application form & property survey may be 
viewed prior to the public hearing at the township office during regularly scheduled office hours: Monday, 
Wednesday, and Friday from 9am-12pm and 1-4pm.    

Written comments or concerns regarding this request may be sent to: Fulton Township, PO Box 68, 

Perrinton, MI  48871, and will be accepted prior to the public hearing.    Fulton Township will provide 

auxiliary aids or services to individuals with disabilities.  Persons needing such services should contact the 

township office not less than four days before the public hearing.   

Lorene Miller, Fulton Township Clerk 

 


